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I believe in person voting with ID is the best way to vote, in person you would help 

eliminate fraud. I don't like wondering if my ballot will show up in the mail, I don't like 

not knowing if my ballot will make it to the county court house, I often wonder if my 

mail in ballot vote was entered correctly.  The system in place has to many ways to 

fail the people. Voting will never be fair until we can vote in person again.  


